
From: cutesubbu@yahoo.com
To: StateBoard, SDE
Subject: Support Stamford Excellence 6th Grade
Date: Saturday, July 11, 2020 2:17:19 PM

Dear Trusted Members of The Board of Education, 

This email regards to the fact that I am saddened by the lack of attention payed to the parents
of scholars in the community of Stamford Excellence. I myself believe that the Stamford
Charter School of Excellence is by far one the best elementary schools I have come across.
They’re exemplary teach methods have proven time by time that they can mold kids into
becoming outstanding students. I have two kids going to the school and I have first hand
noticed they’re improvement and benefits from going to the school. Considering that I also
have a son going into 9th grade, I can say that I am familiar with the teaching principals of
several schools, of which none compare to those of SCSE. Therefore I stand by the movement
for extending SCSE to a middle school so that kids of even older ages get the opportunity of
going to such a great school. Though the timing and condition of this situation isn’t optimal, I
have no intention of further exacerbating it. I do however hope to get my word out and foresee
such a change. 
Stay home stay safe 
Subha
Parent Mansi & Yash 
Grade 3 - SCSE 
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